
The Town of Taber is proposing to close the walkway legally described as Walkway Adjacent to 
North-easterly Boundary of Lot 8, as seen below. The walkway is currently underutilized and its 
closure will not impact the public access to greenspace. If proposed Road Closure Bylaw 19-
2018 is passed, the Walkway will be closed. 

 

If you are opposed to this closure or would like to express a concern about it, Council would like 
to hear from you. On Monday, September 24th, 2018 at 5:00 pm, Council will hold a PUBLIC 
HEARING in the Town of Taber Council Chambers to consider the proposed road closure 
bylaw. Copies of the bylaw may be obtained at the Town of Taber Administration building. If you 
are unable to attend the public hearing but would like to submit your comments/concerns in 
writing, please submit them to the Town Office no later than noon on September 24th, 2018.  

Ben Young 
Economic Development Officer 
Phone: (403)-223-5500 ext. 5514 
Email: ben.young@taber.ca 
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